
Tax Office Information 

 
As we fast approach the final day to pay taxes without a penalty, I want 

to take a moment to update the ways to pay. The last day to pay is 

Friday, August 1, 2025. Town offices are all closed on Fridays, however, 

the tax office only will be open 9:00 – 12:00 to take payments. No 

adjustments to bills will be done that day.  

 

The tax office does not take credit or debit cards. We only take cash or 

checks. When making out a check, please be sure the date, numeric 

portion, written portion and signature are correct. If your check is not 

correct and we cannot reach you for a correction, you will be 

responsible for the late fees.  

 

You can mail payments up until the close of the postal business day on 

August 1st. Send payments to Barkhamsted Tax Office, PO Box 195, 

Pleasant Valley, CT 06063-0195. If you are mailing your check on Friday, 

you may want to have the envelope hand cancelled to assure it is 

postmarked on time. 

 

You can also pay online up until 11:59 PM  on August 1st by going to 

www.barkhamsted.us and clicking on the “pay your taxes” button. This 

will take you to a search screen and the most used is to input the last 

name and first initial for everyone you are making a payment for and 

click the Due Now button. Put what you want to pay in the cart and 

proceed to the checkout. When you get to the payment screen, you will 

have a choice with the dropdown menu and if you use a check, the fee 

will be $0.95. Other forms of payments will have a fee of 2.99%.  

http://www.barkhamsted.us/

